
Dear, BMS Families:

Panorama School Climate and Culture Survey-Fall Communication to  Families

We want to hear from our students and families!

Family Survey
During the week of November 15, 2021, families will have the opportunity to provide feedback
on school climate and culture on a separate family survey in order to help us gain insight into
your perception of our school and district effectiveness.   To ensure we continue to provide high
quality, rigorous learning experiences that meet the needs of our learners and prepare them for
college and career, we need your feedback.  To administer these surveys, we have partnered
with Panorama Education. Panorama safeguards your privacy, keeping your responses
confidential. The survey shouldn’t take more than 15 minutes to complete, and will be a valuable
source of information for us as we work to make our schools and district as good as they can
be.

The topics covered in this family survey are the following:

Family

Family Engagement

School Climate

Barriers to Engagement

Roles and Responsibilities

School Safety

The survey will be open from November 15th to November 23nd. Please complete a survey for
each school your children attend.

​We thank you in advance for your thoughtful responses. If you have any questions about the
survey administration, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s building principal.

Student Survey
The Barrington Public Schools value the social-emotional well-being of our students.  As a part
of the district’s Strategic Plan, students in grades 3-12 will participate in a brief survey two times
per year (Fall and Spring).  The results of the survey will assist our schools and district in
supporting a positive school culture and climate in order to ensure the success of our students.
Below are the topics that will be covered by our surveys:
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Grades 3-5 Grade 6-12

School Climate School Climate

Sense of Belonging Sense of Belonging

School Safety School Safety

Teacher/Student Relationships Teacher/Student Relationships

Cultural Awareness and Action

Diversity and Inclusion

The Fall survey will be given to the students during the week of November 15, 2021.  The
survey should take about 15 minutes to complete and will take place in the elementary
classrooms, during Middle School FAST, and during High School Advisory blocks.  Questions
about the survey may be directed to your child’s principal.

​
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